
                                                                                             

 

                                                               

 

 

 

 

                        

 

Irene Baron Eden Centre Chatterbox Newsletter 

October 2016 

Halloween Candy 

It’s that time of Year again!! 
Donations of Halloween Candy 
would be Greatly Appreciated!! 
Please drop off at the office by 

October18, 2016 

Special Events in 

October 

5-Ark Ceramics 
 

11-Lunch outing 
to Old Spaghetti 

Factory 
 

13-Bingo & 
Coffee evening 

 
15-Piano 
Students 

performing 

18-Halloween Hat 
Monthly Birthday 

Party 

19-Guitarist 
Brian Mcmillan  

27-Kids 
Halloween 

Parade 

Spiritual Services 

October 9-Providence 

October 13-United 

October 20-Lutheran 

October 23-Providence 

October 26-River East Mennonite 

October 28-Catholic 

 

 

Give Thanks 

For each new morning with 

its light, 

For rest and shelter of the 

night, 

For health and food,  

For love and friends, 

For everything Thy goodness 

sends. 

*Ralph Waldo Emerson* 

 

 

October 10 


